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Beyond the Nordic Countries
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Nordic labour history conferences have been organized by the labour history institutes of
the Nordic countries since 1974. The last conference took place in Reykjavík, Iceland, in
2016 and the participation and variety of sessions and papers illustrated the renewed
interest in labour history in the Nordic countries. The conference led to the founding of
Nordic Labour History Network and a more systematic cross-nordic cooperation, showing
that the field is vivid and growing.

Nordic Labour History Conference, The Workers Museum, Copenhagen, November
26-29, 2020

Nordic Labour Film Festival, Cinemateket, Copenhagen, November 25-29, 2020

More information about the Labouring Lives and Political Protest CFP
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